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Wednesday, July 16, 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to inform you that the school office will be closed for two weeks starting 
from Monday 28th July until Friday 8th August. This closure is due to necessary works 
being carried out on the school's electrical supply.  
 
During this period, please note that the office will not be accessible for any inquiries or 
visits. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you in advance 
for your understanding. 
 
The office will reopen on Monday 11th August, from 9.30am until 2.45pm 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Thomas 
Business Manager 
 
 


